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To Whom It May Concern:

The Junior League of Albany is pleased to announce that it is
currently accepting applications for its Rockwell Scholarship
Award. Due to the generosity of the late Marjorie Doyle Rockwell,
and in her memory, the Junior League of Albany is delighted to
award this scholarship for the purpose of assisting young women
in obtaining the education and skills necessary to further their
volunteer potential. The amount of the award shall be no less than
$1,000.

Founded in 1917, the Junior League of Albany is an organization of
women committed to promoting voluntarism, developing the
potential of women and improving the community through the
effective action and leadership of trained volunteers. We invite
you to visit our website at www.juniorleaguealbany.org to learn
more about our organization.

Please see the attached informational sheet for details.
Applications must be postmarked or received by email no later
than November 31, 2016 for consideration.

All  questions should be directed, via e-mail, to
rockwellscholarship(djuniorleaquealbany.org.

Respectfully,

Caitlin Monjeau

President, Junior League of Albany
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